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Board Secretary  
PO Box 2319  
27th Floor 2300 Younge Street  
Toronto, Ontario Canada  
M4P 1E4  

May 16, 2012 
 
 RE:  PROCEDURAL ORDER NO. 2 
2012 Electricity Distribution Rates  
Atikokan Hydro Inc.  
Board File No. EB-2011-0293  
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 

Atikokan Hydro regrets to inform you that Atikokan Hydro will not be able to respond to 

the Board Staff and VECC submissions by Friday, May 18, 2012.  

There have been numerous issues raised by both Board Staff and VECC.  Atikokan 

Hydro is working diligently on its responses.  Atikokan Hydro will need additional time to 

appropriately provide the responses to complete the record. 

 Atikokan Hydro respectfully requests until May 24th, 2012 to submit its final responses. 

Should you require any further information on this matter, please do not hesitate to 

contact the undersigned.  

 

 

Sincerely  

 

 
Wilf Thorburn 
CEO Secretary/Treasurer 
Atikokan Hydro Inc. 


